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2424 FOXHALL ROAD, N. W,
WASHINGTON 7, D. C.

July 12th, 195}

Dear Dr., Rhee:

On April 29th I forwarded a proposal
from top tungsten people which I felt sure would
interest and benefit Korea, More than two months
has elapsed and no concrete or specific word has
been received,

In my opinion and in the opinion
of those U. S, Government officlals we have dis-
cussed this plan with it 1s a workable plan and
eminently falr to Korea, You see Korea continues
in control at all times under Colonel Mann's plan,

Colonel Mann's group wants to get
underway on & beneflciation plant here but it
would make a difference in location if Xorea is to
participate on a basis satisfactory to Korea.

Would I be asking too much to be
brought up to date as to whether this project 1s
still of interest and what will be the time element
in coming to a decision.

Colonel Mann's daughter was married
Saturday and so he is now free to fly to Korea for
a conference on the whole subject,

With kindest regards to Mrs. Rhee
and your good self,

Sincerely,

N R vl




